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Thanks Danny. I’m looping in the SFMTA as they have jurisdiction over the e-scooter program as well
as the clerk of the Rules Committee so this can be included in the file for our hearing on this next
week.
Aaron 

From: Daniel Detorie <ddetorie@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 2:05:41 PM
To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>
Subject: e scooter
 

 

Aaron,
Thank you for taking on the truly "bad behavior" of e scooter riders and companies.
Just a couple of weeks ago as I crossed Van Ness at Pacific Avenue an e scooter
barreled down the sidewalk on Van Ness and ran into a puppy on leash being walked
by his human companions.  The guy on the scooter said "Oh, I never do this" and
took off.
I got home a few nights ago and an e scooter was locked to my relatively young new
FUF tree in front of my building.   There were lots of metal poles but they chose my
wooden tree pole.
I fault the scooter companies for not being more emphatic and educational about
what the rules are in San Francisco.
I am definitely that old crazy citizen (queen) yelling "Get OFF the sidewalk"!!!    If we
all yelled it...it would stop happening.
Hope you are doing well,
With warm regards and appreciation for all your work,
DannyD
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From: Angulo, Sunny (BOS)
To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS); George Irving
Cc: Major, Erica (BOS)
Subject: RE: District 3 Autumn Update
Date: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 1:53:46 PM

If you submit this comment to the Committee Clerk via email or letter, George that would be great, so it’s included in the file!
 

From: Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 1:46 PM
To: George Irving <goodirving@gmail.com>
Cc: Angulo, Sunny (BOS) <sunny.angulo@sfgov.org>; Toran, Kate (MTA) <Kate.Toran@sfmta.com>
Subject: Re: District 3 Autumn Update
 
Thanks so much Mr. Irving.
Aaron 

From: George Irving <goodirving@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 1:43:06 PM
To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>
Subject: Re: District 3 Autumn Update
 

 

Thanks for all the information.  You are the greatest.  The scooters on the sidewalk create an 
unsafe mood on SF sidewalks for seniors.  They are very stressful for many, always hoping they won't take a wrong turn and hit
you.  It reminds me of the old knife throwing thing in circuses where a girl would stand there
having knives thrown at her, and the whole crowd would hope she would remain unknived.   
 
On Wed, Sep 28, 2022 at 12:03 PM Aaron.Peskin@sfgov.org <Aaron.Peskin@sfgov.org> wrote:

Web Version

 
--
George
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